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City of Kawartha Lakes: Letter of Reference   

  
  
  
To Whom it may concern:  
  
The City of Kawartha Lakes highly recommends the services of GrantMatch. As a municipality, it can be 
difficult to allocate the time and resources necessary to maintain a proactive funding strategy.  
GrantMatch assists us in keeping our team informed and on track with upcoming funding opportunities.  

We appreciate that GrantMatch visited our office to review our budgets and needs in order to design a 
winning funding application. Our Funding Specialist Melissa Judson kept us on track through every step of 
the application. This was crucial to our success.   

In the past, the City of Kawartha lakes has found that applying to government funding programs can be a 
daunting task. Often, tight deadlines and comprehensive programming eligibility requirements have left 
our staff feeling overwhelmed and ultimately unsuccessful.   

We commend GrantMatch’s dedicated team who are so involved and informed within the Canadian 
funding landscape. Their unmatched level of expertise has proven to be highly beneficial to our growth as 
a municipality.   

Regards,    

Brenda Stonehouse - Strategy and Performance Specialist 


